
From: Kristy Entenman
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: Re: Regarding Liquor License for property at 560 7TH W.
Date: Thursday, August 24, 2023 5:45:06 PM

Greg

Thank you for the reply!

I guess I didn’t understand the process but yes, if you can use my email as a filed objection,
please d. If there’s a different process, please enlighten me and I will get on that tomorrow.

Again, thank you for the prompt interested response.

Best regards
Scott Entenman 

Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 24, 2023, at 4:31 PM, *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing <LH-
Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:

﻿
Hi Scott,
 
Would you like to file this as an objection to the license application? It would
automatically trigger a hearing where concerns you have could be discussed with the
applicant and a hearing officer. I just want to clarify.
 
Thanks!
 
Greg Weiner
Executive Assistant – City Council
Saint Paul City Council
Greg.Weiner@ci.stpaul.mn.us
651-266-8512
He/him/his
 

From: entenman123@gmail.com <entenman123@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2023 4:05 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing <LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Regarding Liquor License for property at 560 7TH W.
 
Legislative Hearing Officer
 
The owners or at least current occupants of this property show very little regard

mailto:entenman123@gmail.com
mailto:LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:Greg.Weiner@ci.stpaul.mn.us


for the neighborhood or the external aesthetics and safety of the property at 560

7th W. They are seemingly incapable of maintaining the property, i.e. sidewalk
snow removal, landscaping, lawn mowing. I’m afraid of what can be expected if
they are responsible for individuals intake of alcohol but I would wager it would
not be good.
 
We have 7 bars and one liquor store within three blocks of this establishment and
I believe the addition of yet another alcohol source is unneeded. If it’s liquor that
is required to sell whatever they are selling, maybe the business plan should be
reviewed and not the need for a liquor license.
 
We have a large number of children in the neighborhood and they do not need to
be witness to another group of half or completely intoxicated individuals.
 
I know this request will taken very seriously and so will any feedback.
 
Best Regards
Scott Entenman
189 Dousman St


